

STATE OF NEW YORK
EXECUTIVE CHAMBER
ALBANY 12224

MARIO M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

Dear Rabbi Schneier:

It is my privilege to salute the Appeal of Conscience Foundation on the occasion of its Annual Award Dinner on October 18th.

Since its inception, the Foundation has been a powerful and effective champion of religious freedom and of human rights throughout the world. It has earned for itself a rich record of accomplishment and has been an effective architect of a world based on brotherhood and love.

Your two honorees, the Honorable Alan Greenspan and Gilbert Grosvenor, have reflected in their own lives the highest ideals and aspirations of the Appeal of Conscience Foundation. They richly deserve the tribute the Foundation is paying them.

Sincerely,

Rabbi Arthur Schneier President Appeal of Conscience 119 West 57th Street New York, New York 10019